Community Car Scheme Report, Annual Parish Meeting, May 2014

The community car is available for anyone in the village who has no transport available for medical appointments.

We desperately need more drivers as due to family commitments and holidays our few loyal drivers are not always available. Many insurance companies now cover voluntary drivers without any additional charges. The current payment is 50p per mile for journeys. I would not like the village to lose this facility so if anyone feels that they could manage an occasional trip please call Pam on 677396.

Pam West, May 2014.